

LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT

"Save the Lake" is a non-profit fund investing in the environmental quality and recreational enjoyment of Lake Minnetonka.

May 14, 2015

TO: Save the Lake Committee Members

FROM: Greg Nybeck, Executive Director

SUBJECT: Cancellation of May 19th Meeting

Chair Dan Baasen has cancelled the Save the Lake Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 19th at 7:30 a.m. in the Lake Minnetonka Conservation District office. A future date to reschedule this committee meeting is pending.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions relating to this matter.